
Dear	Friend,	


I	have	great	news!


Recently	I	applied	for	and	was	accepted	as	a	team	member	for	the	Arctic	Hope	Project	(AHP),	a	faith-
based	Indigenous	endeavour	of	the	Bill	Prankard	Evangelistic	Association.	AHP	focuses	on	Inuit	and	First	
Nations	people	who	desperately	need	ministry	to	address	their	spiritual,	emotional	and	practical	needs.	
Many	have	suffered	physical,	sexual	or	emotional	abuse,	and	often	turn	to	alcohol	or	drugs	to	mask	the	
pain.	AHP	provides	not	only	initial	ministry	from	the	teams	but	continues	with	long-term	discipleship	and	
leadership	training	to	help	them	function	as	healthy	contributing	adults.


As	an	AHP	team	member	I	will	go	through	an	extensive	application	and	reference	process	to	ensure	I	am	
sufficiently	equipped	to	minister.	On	September	21,	2022	we	will	be	flying	to	Cape	Dorset	in	Nunavut,	
which	has	a	very	high	suicide	rate	as	well	as	the	many	social	ills	common	to	isolated	Arctic	communities.	
Travel	to	the	north	is	extremely	expensive	and	BPEA	covers	a	significant	portion	of	the	cost,	but	ask	us	as	
team	members	to	contribute	$2000.	towards	our	travel	and	accommodation	expenses.	


That’s	why	I	am	contacting	you.	I	am	asking	friends	and	family	members	if	they	will	prayerfully	consider	
becoming	a	sponsor	to	help	me	raise	the	needed	funds.	Any	amount	from	$20.00	to	$2000.	would	be	
appreciated	and	will	be	a	wonderful	blessing.		I	am	honoured	to	have	this	opportunity	to	touch	these	
broken	lives	with	the	love	of	Jesus	and	your	contribution	means	you	will	have	a	very	real	part	in	the	
reward	of	seeing	them	transformed	by	the	power	of	the	Holy	Spirit.			


When	you	make	a	sponsorship	contribution,	you	can	send	it	directly	to	BPEA	so	that	you	can	receive	an	
income	tax	receipt	at	the	end	of	the	year	for	your	giving.	PLEASE	ADD	A	NOTATION	WITH	MY	NAME	TO	
DESIGNATE	IT	TO	MY	EXPENSES.	You	can	go	to	www.bpea.com	“GIVE”	to	make	a	credit	card	donation,	or	
(INSERT	OTHER	METHODS).	If	you	prefer	to	donate	by	cheque,	please	add	the	designation	information	
on	the	memo	line	and	mail	it	to	Bill	Prankard	Evangelistic	Association,	Box	7007,	Stn.	V,	Ottawa,	ON,	K0A	
1K0.


Thank	you	and	God	bless	you	for	considering	becoming	a	sponsor!


http://www.bpea.com

